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Nonprofit Westchester Announces Emmanuel Segarra-Otero as their 

Communications Associate  
Mr. Segarra-Otero will assist in Nonprofit Westchester’s website, social media platforms, 

and internal communication structures           

White Plains, New York – December 15, 2020 

We are pleased to announce that Emmanuel Segarra-Otero has joined Nonprofit Westchester as 
Communications Associate. Emmanuel (Manny) will assist in managing NPW’s website, social media 
platforms and internal communication structures. 

 

“I am excited to be joining the impressive staff of Nonprofit Westchester. I have benefited from 
their advice and guidance during my education and career, so it feels full circle to be joining 
them in support of the nonprofit sector in Westchester,” stated Emmanuel Segarra-Otero. 

Manny was born and raised in Yonkers, NY. He has years of experience in public speaking, 
advocacy, politics and has held several advisory positions, including serving as the youngest member 
of Mayor Mike Spano’s original and transformative LGBT Advisory Board. Manny holds a bachelor’s 
in Strategic Communications from The University of North Dakota and is currently finalizing his 
Master’s Degree in Public Relations at Quinnipiac University. 

“Manny will be a valuable member of our small and mighty team, providing expertise to build 
our capacity to deliver critical information to our members and the community. We are grateful 
to the Westchester Community Foundation for funding this position and their ongoing support 
of the nonprofit sector in Westchester, especially as we meet the unprecedented challenges of 
COVID-19,” stated Jan Fisher, NPW Executive Director. 

"Nonprofits need assistance now more than ever,” said Laura Rossi, Executive Director of 
Westchester Community Foundation. “We are delighted to support Nonprofit Westchester’s 
commitment to disseminate essential capacity-building information to their members.” 


